
From: Paul Nakhle on behalf of Development
To: Ania Dorocinska
Subject: Re: Action: Input for SEARs - Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre, Auburn
Date: Tuesday, 30 June 2020 1:47:15 PM

Hi Ania,

Apologies for the delay here, please enure the following is included in the document,

Ausgrid recommends the addition of the following to the SEARS under Utilities:

        In consultation with relevant agencies prepare a services and utilities impact
assessment which: 
·        assesses the capacity of existing services and utilities and identify any upgrades
required to facilitate the development 
·        assesses the impacts of the proposal on existing utility infrastructure and service
provider assets and describe how any potential impacts would be managed. 

Paul Nakhle 
Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission  Services | Technical Operations 

02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174 
First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140 

From:        "Ania Dorocinska" <Ania.Dorocinska@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
To:        "Ania Dorocinska" <Ania.Dorocinska@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:        05/06/2020 07:43 AM 
Subject:        Action: Input for SEARs - Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre, Auburn 

SSD-10470

Dear Madame/Sir,

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a request for
Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for the Woolworths
Warehouse and Distribution Centre in Auburn.

The proposed development is a State Significant Development under the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Act 1979. 

Please provide input into the SEARs for the proposal including details of any key issues
and assessment requirements by Thursday 18 June 2020.

All relevant documents can be found online:
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/35886
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If you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below.   
Kind regards, 
Ania Dorocinska 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 9274 6225|  M 0414 848 343|  E ania.dorocinska@planning.nsw.gov.au 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta, NSW 2150.
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Country which always was and always will be Aboriginal
land. We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and waters, and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging. We are
committed to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically through thoughtful and collaborative

approaches to our work. 
  

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. 
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately 
via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. 
If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to
@ausgrid.com.au. 
Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you in 
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your 
personal information, including your right of access is contained at 
http://www.ausgrid.com.au/
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